
 
 

May 14, 2025 

 

The Village is replacing the water reservoir cover starting Tuesday, May 20th. We anticipate this may affect the water 

service to our residents and water users until the end of day Friday, May 23rd, 2025. This necessary project is to 

protect the Village’s water system. It requires taking the reservoir offline and pumping water from the wells in the 

Village core to provide you with a limited potable water supply.  

 

What This Means for You:  

• You may experience low water pressure; 

• You may experience short-term water shut offs.  

 

We will provide daily updates (by Noon) on any planned changes to the water service and give project updates: 

• On the Village website (www.nakusp.com/community-planning-projects/water-capital-projects); 

• On the Village of Nakusp Facebook page. 

 

After the Work is Complete:  

If your water looks dirty or has bubbles, this is normal. To fix this, turn on your taps and let the water run until it 

looks clear (usually 2-5 minutes). To save water, do not do this until the project is complete. 

 

During this time, it is critical that you help us save water. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the 

Village Office at 250.265.3689, or via email us at info@nakusp.com.  

 

 

Wayne Robinson 

Chief Administrative Officer 
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